

James W. Asp, II Vice President and Chief Development Officer

November 18, 2011

Mr. Christopher S. Downey 266 Windsor St. Apt. 1 Cambridge, MA 02139-1545

Dear Mr. Downey:

Thank you for your donation of \$17,100 through the Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament to the Mesothelioma Treatment and Research Fund recorded on November 16, 2011. The Mesothelioma Treatment and Research Fund supports the International Mesothelioma Program within the Division of Thoracic Surgery at Brigham and Women's Hospital. Under the direction of Dr. David Sugarbaker, the IMP is world renowned for cuttingedge mesothelioma research and treatment, as well as expansive patient support programs.

When you hold an event on behalf of BWH, you send an important message to the people who work here and patients we care for. Brigham and Women's Hospital is committed to providing the highest quality health care to patients and their families, to expanding the boundaries of medicine through research, and to educating the next generation of health care professionals. We are grateful to our friends who partner with us in advancing this mission.

BWH is dedicated to the well being of our neighbors throughout New England and beyond. Through your thoughtful giving, you are assisting us in transforming these initiatives into realities, and we are grateful to count you as part of the Brigham and Women's Hospital family.

A FOUNDING MEMBER OF PARTNERS

Sincerely,

James W. Asp II

Vice President and Chief Development Officer

Development Office 116 Huntington Avenue, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02116 Tel: 617-424-4332 l Fax: 617-437-1924 Email: jasp@partners.org

